From: Contreras, Kalan

To: Fahnestock, Sam
Subject: FW: O"Quinn House
Date: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 9:58:55 AM

One more to post. Thanks!

Kalan Contreras
MSHP | she/her | Historic Preservation Officer
City of Austin Planning Department

PLANNING 512.974.2727 | kalan.contreras@austintexas.gov
DEPARTMENT

Please Note: Correspondence and information submitted to the City of Austin are subject to the Texas Public Information
Act (Chapter 552) and may be published online. Por Favor Tome En Cuenta: La correspondencia y la informacion enviada
a la Ciudad de Austin esta sujeta a la Ley de Informacion Publica de Texas (Capitulo 552) y puede ser publicada en linea.

From: Fatima cetts <

Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 9:52 AM
To: Contreras, Kalan <Kalan.Contreras@austintexas.gov>
Subject: O'Quinn House

You don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important
External Email - Exercise Caution

HLC, please do NOT release a demolition permit for 2307 Windsor Road #2 (Case
No. GF-24-030562) and instead either initiate historic zoning or invoke a 180-day
demolition delay to allow for further research or for potential purchase.

This is a historic house that contains amazing landscape elements, incorporating
the natural landscape into the Modernist design, including decorative stonework
procured from the 1853 Texas Capitol, wrought iron fencing that graced the 1888
Texas Capitol, bricks and other elements from UT's Old Main, and an iconic dry
stack limestone fence constructed of hand hewn stones salvaged from Anderson's
Mill, a local grist mill operating from 1861 to 1894.

Thanks,

Fatima Betts
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opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious or phishing email, please
report it using the "Report Message" button in Outlook.
For any additional questions or concerns, contact CSIRT

"cybersecurity@austintexas.gov."
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